
 

 

 
         Date: 31 Jan 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

As a valued member of our school community, we greatly appreciate your ongoing support 
and involvement in your child's education. We are constantly striving to enhance our 
educational programs and provide the best learning environment for our students. To that 
end, we are excited to announce that we will be conducting a Technology Survey among 
parents. This survey aims to gather valuable data and insights regarding parents' perceptions 
of technology in our school.  

  

We kindly request your participation in this survey before the Chinese New Year holiday (8th 
February), as your feedback will contribute to shaping the future of technology 
implementation at our school. 

  

Kind regards, 

Jennifer Chan and Sarah Williams 

 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/forms.gle?p=eyJzIjoielhxWlk3Q0NvZ1dvTEFZb0F3ZDlnXzRPNEo4IiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2Zvcm1zLmdsZVxcXC9GUWdMc1dRWVNkZ0tKZXptN1wiLFwiaWRcIjpcImY5YTQzYzRlMTIwYzQzMzJiNmRlYjFhZmU3MmI4OTAxXCIsXCJ1cmxfaWRzXCI6W1wiN2E0NWIyMWI3Y2FmMTY0YzBhM2M1ZmMzNzBlYjgxYmMzZDhlN2NlMFwiXX0ifQ

